
 

                                                               To the people who bought  

  the                                   the April Good Food Box  

                                                  I made a mistake on your 

                                                                  tickets. 

         Pick up your  

         Good Food Box  

on Friday April 22, 2022 

   Not Good Friday  

Friday April 17th, 2022 
 



 


